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A Thank You 
 

A big thank you to the PTA (and to everyone that has supported the events they 
organise).  As well as giving every class some money to purchase new equipment, 

they have also given us a generous donation to replenish playtime toys.  In Class and 
School Council’s the children discussed what they would like, and the new outdoor 

building blocks have already been a hit (as you can see from the photos!). 

         
 
We have used some of the money to buy a large storage container, filled with toys 

for on the field.  This includes lots of footballs.  This means children will no-longer 
need to bring any balls from home for playtimes. 

 
 

Premier Sports After-School Clubs 
 

We will be offering a weekly multisports club to all pupils in the first half of the 
Autumn Term as follows: 

Monday 
11th Sept – 16th Oct 

Years 1 & 2 

Tuesday 

12th Sept – 17th Oct 

Years 3 & 4 

Wednesday 

13th Sept – 18th Oct 

Years 5 & 6 

If you would like to book a place for your child then please go to http://www.premier-

education.com/for-families/search-for-activities-near-you and put in your postcode or 
the name of the school, then select the appropriate day, remembering year groups 

refer to the one they will be in from September. 
 

 

Transition Reminder 
 

All children will move to next year’s classes on Monday to be taught by their new 
teacher. 

Any Year 6 pupils who are not attending their new High School’s will be taught in the 
Information Room. 
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Bags for September 
 

As you may have noticed, space in our corridor is extremely tight.  We would prefer it 

if, from September, all children had a book bag that they are able to keep in the 
classroom.  This also means the children (and teachers) have easy access to their 

homework, reading books and letters throughout the school day.  We understand that 
some of our older pupils prefer to have a different bag instead of the school book 

bags.  If this is the case, we hope they can find something that is a similar size and 
shape (see some examples below).  Ideally the book bag needs to be able hold an A4 

sized book or folder, storing these flat.  Large and bulky rucksacks are not suitable.   

              
     School Book bags                                                           Suitable alternatives for older pupils 

 
To help, the school will be providing every child with a large canvas bag to keep on 

their peg – their PE kits, trainers and other outdoor things can be put into it. 
If you do not have a suitable book bag, we are happy to provide your child with a 

second bag that they can use to bring their books and homework into the classroom.  
Please ask the Class Teacher is you would like one. 
 

School book bags (and other uniform) can be ordered online from: 
www.schooluniformplus.co.uk    or by phone 01638 717172 

A cheaper range is also available from www.tesco.com/ues  
Thank you. 

 

Leaver’s Service 
 

Our End of Year Leaver’s Service will take place in St Leonards Church at 9:30 on 

Friday 7th July, lead by Rev Zoe.  You are warmly invited to join us. 
 

 

New Rowan Class Parents 
Parents with pupils in Rowan Class next year will be very welcome to pop in to class from 
3.10 -3.25pm on Thursday, 13th July, to meet with the new class teacher, Miss Coates. 

 

Our letters can be found on our website 
www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk 
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